Deer Park School

Transition FAQ’s

Will my child have an Induction Day?
Yes, Induction Day is Thursday 27th June 2024. There will be an extended Induction
programme on Wednesday 4th September whereby Year 7 will be the only year group in.

Will there be an Induction Evening for parents?
Induction Evening will also be on Thursday 27th June 2024.

How are the children set?
We have mixed ability classes in all subjects.

Where can I get uniform from?

You can visit the Skoolkit branch in Eastleigh or visit their website https://www.skoolkit.co.uk/

How are tutor groups allocated?
Tutor groups are allocated based on information provided to us by the primary school. We

will always endeavour to create 7 equal mixed ability tutor groups.

Where can I find all the information I need to help my child with organising themselves for
school?

You can access any additional information on the Year 6 transition page of the website as
well as looking through the handbooks that will/have been sent to you and your child.

I was wondering what are the rules on school bags? Can it be a tote type bag or does it

have to be a backpack?
The majority of our students choose to wear a backpack to School which we would

recommend as the most practical way of carrying everything they need around School.

Will my child get lost?
We are an easy to navigate site with only two main buildings. Students will be given a map

but will quickly find their way around.

How do we pay for lunches?
All students will have an account using biometric technology (finger prints). As parents you

can top this up. We do not accept cash.



What subjects will hild be taught?
Your child will be given a 2 week timetable which explains all subjects that they will be
taught. They will be taught in separate rooms with specialist teachers.

What enrict I tuniti ilable?
We pride ourselves on offering lots of additional opportunities outside of the classroom
including trips and extra-curricular clubs. As we build as a school we will be offering more
and more opportunities. All information regarding enrichment can be found on our website.

Where can my child go if they have a problem?

Students are notified upon joining us on how to report a problem. We have a wonderful
pastoral team to support with wellbeing and mental health. Your child will have a tutor and
a Head of Year as well and there is a variety of interventions to support our student’s
wellbeing.



